9/30/2020 webmail.town.arlington.ma.us/WorldClient.dll?Session=Q2CFC5SEUI58Q&View=Message&Print=Yes&Number=93190&Folder|D=0

From: Julie Berson <julieberson@hotmail.com>

To: "jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us" <jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us>

Date: 09/30/2020 11:30 AM

Subject: Please VOTE NO on permitting a marijuana retail establishment on Broadway in Arlington.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email
system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL
sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know
the content is safe.

Hi Jennifer,

I'm writing to say that as a resident of East Arlington (31 Silk Street) | am
strongly AGAINST a marijuana retail establishment being approved for Broadway.

This is a small neighborhood with lots of children and teenagers. | believe that a store selling marijuana should
be located in a place that not in the middle of the

daily life of our kids.

We don't have liquor stores in our town for a good reason and it should be applied to marijuana stores as well.
Also, it will increase traffic and parking problems in our small neighborhood.

Please VOTE NO on this proposal.

Thank you.

Best,

Julie Berson

31Silk Street
East Arlington, MA
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